Patricia Raynor

Do not lessen the restrictions. The regulations that are in place should stay there and in fact be
stricter. If we keep loosening rules that were put there for protections, we're going to make a mistake
again and its not worth the risk. I would like more specific information before I would say yes to
removing any restrictions. I have fishing friends say that a lot of the fisheries in Valdez still haven't
recovered. Don't forget what has happened in the past. Those who cannot learn from history are
doomed to repeat it.



